Proposal to make an overview of all member countries work with
paracasting sport and its’ activities

The Swedish Casting Sport Federation propose that an overview is made of all member countries
work with paracasting sport and the casting sport activities that are organized for people with any
kind of disability.

The overview is to be presented on the next congress of the ICSF, in 2025.

Why do we propose this?

To do sports should be possible for all citizens and not only for those without disabilities. This is why
parasports are developed, to make sports available for more people. Parasports are for people with a
physical disability, visual impairment or intellectual disability. The Swedish Casting Sport Federation
has engaged a person to start help us develop the paracasting sport in Sweden. As to our knowledge,
paracasting sport is not highly developed in the world and there are no international regulations
regarding paracasting sport. Before any development can be made, there is a good idea to have an
understanding of the existing paracasting sport activities. It’s also a great opportunity for countries to
learn from each other.

With best intentions,
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Linnea Morild, president of the Swedish Casting Federation




